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Comments: Dear USFS;

   Please stop imposing motorized closures of Public lands. 

Taking away select areas of National Forest from "the public" for "special interest groups" such are WWA and

TBA is not to be accepted.. 

With out proper review and scientific backing for such closures - how can you take from one group and give to

another? 

  I stand behind any environmental closures that preserve the limited lands we have in California - but to say one

group can use the snow and another group cannot is ridiculous!

There are plenty of isolated quiet areas one can seek solitude if they so choose but to demand more closures for

the "right of exclusivity" is not American.

NO MORE LAND CLOSURES  - OPTION #2 is the only way.

Sincerely - A hard working business owner, raising his family in the "free America" of California 

Ryan Schopen  

Stanislas National Forest


